State of Florida

JHublic Serfrice Qommission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ® 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 1, 2011

TO: Document Number 00939-93
FROM: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
RE: Clarification of the Record

FPSC staff Chaires’ January 22, 1993, memorandum to Records and Reporting advising the
return of confidential DN 05385-92 to Southern States could not be located within the records of
the Office of Commission Clerk and, therefore, was not scanned and made part of this electronic
record. The attached letter dated February 26, 1993, shows that the computer tapes, assigned DN
05385-92, were returned to the source.
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Public Service Comnugsion

February 26 , 1993

Mr. Kenneth A. Hoffman

Messer Law Firm

Post Otfice Box 1876
Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1876

Re: Docket wo. 920199-WS }-Southern States
UtilitiesSy ~

Dear Mr. Hoffman:

Oon the advice of Commission staff, I am returning three
computer tapes, which were filed as confidential and assigned
Document No. 5385-90.

Please call me if you have any gquestions regarding the
return of this material.

Sincerely,

Kay FIynn, Chief
Bureau of Records

Enclosure
cc: Charles A. Chailres

PLETCITER BUILDING & 101 PAST GAINES STRELT TALLAITASSEL, 11, 32399-0870
*An Affirmative Actioa/I’qual Opportunity Iimployer*




